
 

 
 

 
DIR. FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR. CESO IV 
Regional Director, Region IV-B MIMAROPA 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
 
Dear Dir. Mirasol,  
 
Good Day!  
 
I am ATTY. BERNARD VINCENT C. PULIDO, General Manager for JSA, Inc, a company engaged in 
Landscape Maintenance, Implementation, and Tree Care Services mostly in Central Luzon. On behalf of 
the company, we would like to inquire for the possibility of obtaining Mindoro Pine Seedlings from your 
good office, which we intend to further propagate and possibly plant in our areas. At the very least, we 
are very interested in visiting your PENRO field office to learn from your programs and technology with 
regards to Mindoro Pines.  
 
Looking forward to your favorable consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
ATTY. BERNARD VINCENT C. PULIDO 
General Manager  
JSA, Inc.  
 
 
 
 


